
NHB Community Grants Scheme 2018/19 

APPLICATION SUMMARY – Grant: HIGHER  
 
 

PROJECT NAME: 
 

Increase size of the kitchen and equipment  

Organisation: 
 

Bromsgrove Rugby club  

Amount of Funding Requested: 
 

£15,800 

Total Cost of Project: 
 

£ 44,200 

Location of Project: 
 

Finstall Park, Bromsgrove  

Aim of Project: With the club being utilised by other 
community organisations as well the kitchen 
needs redeveloping so that it can service 
bother areas of the club without disturbing 
other events or organisations.  

 

Category 
 

Comments 

1. Signed by Ward Councillor 
and supporting comments. 

 
 

P Whittaker  

2. Evidence of how the impact 
of growth on the 
community will be met by 
the project. 

 

Increasing the size and renovating the kitchen will 
allow the club to cope with the added demand 
from both internal and external organisations.  It 
will also allow the club to host more events and 
festivals which will help the club to generate 
revenue.  

3.  Evidence that the Project is 
sustainable (if applicable)? 

 

Since the housing developments at The Oak and 
Breem Park the club has seen major growth in 
both the mini and junior section of the club.  
 
The club had also seen increased usage when 
holding major events such as bonfire night and 
numerous summer events with the number of 
people accessing the site growing significantly.   

4. Evidence that the Project 
has other funding streams 
in place (if applicable)? 

 

See application for full details.  

5. Which Council Strategic 
Purpose does it meet?  
 

 

Sporting details provided.  



Help me to live my life 
independently 

 

Help me to be financially 
independent 

 

Keep my place safe and looking 
good 

Yes  

Help me run a successful 
business 
 

 

Provide good things for me to 
see, do and visit 

Yes  

Help me find somewhere to live 
in my locality 

 

6. Details of any Additional 
Information Provided  

 
 
 
 
 

 The club provides opportunities for people of all 
ages to get involved. 
 
The development will allow the club to develop 
the active kitchen project.  This will also attract 
more people to enter an environment known to be 
safe where children are coached.  

 


